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Monday 26th April 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Welcome back! We are very proud of how well the children have returned to school after the Easter 
break. We can’t believe it is the final term in Year Three! 
 
This term our topic is called “Around the World”. We will be using atlases to discover different biomes 
around the world and researching how climates vary depending on the biome. We will also be reading 
the Jules Verne classic “Around the World in 80 Days”. As part of our learning, the children will be 
discovering lots of important facts and information which you will find on the Knowledge Organisers 
attached to this letter.  
 
The children should be extremely familiar with the Knowledge Organisers as we use them in class. It 
would be wonderful if you could also continue this learning at home by asking questions about their 
topic, based on the facts found on the Knowledge Organisers. 
  
We have a busy term ahead. PE this term will be on a Tuesday (outdoors) and Wednesday (indoors).  
Finally, please do continue to hear your child read at least 3 times a week (in line with the Home 
Learning Policy) and sign the Home School Book. Also please encourage your child to practise their 
times tables and go on Times Tables Rock Stars. By the end of Year 3, your child should know their 
2x,3x,4x,5x 8, and 10x confidently. Daily practise really does make a huge difference! 
 
As ever, should you have any concerns or questions please speak to your child’s class teacher. 
 
Many thanks for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mrs Cook and Miss Briant 

Somerford Primary School 
Draper Road, Christchurch, Dorset BH23 3AS 

Tel  : 01202 485436      Fax : 01202 482359 

Email : office@somerford.dorset.sch.uk 

Website : www.somerford.dorset.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs H Frampton 
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